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First name: Mike

Last name: Cadwell
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Title: 

Comments: I like to hunt. Because of todays competition for a good place to hunt I am drawn toward the Custer

National Forest. Hunting an area like this provides many challenges. Some of these challenges need to be

eliminated. With time and opportunity being limited I must say there is not many things more frustrating then

being an hour or so into a good hunt, only to have someone come driving by you on an ATV chasing cattle.

These folks are also the same ones who abuse their  "rancher status" in the spring when it comes to hunting

antler sheds.

 

 

 

I believe cattle on the national forest should be banned during the hunting season.

 

 

 

Mike Cadwell

 

Colstrip, Mt.
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